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Provided
2,414

Replacement 
Documents

Assisted 
3,804
Clients

Provided help in 12
locations across Maricopa

and Pima Counties

In the first three months of 2022 we:

Meet Matthew 

Return on Investment 
For an individual, ending homelessness is virtually impossible without a legal form of identification. A State ID is required
for employment. Birth certificates are often required to qualify for housing. Consider that a $12 ID or a $20 birth certificate
may be the single thing that is needed for an individual to take the next step and to end their homelessness. 

According to the United States Interagency Council on Homelessness (USICH), the cost to the community of maintaining an
individual in homelessness is $30,000 to $50,000 per year. This expense can be avoided for a relatively small investment. 

Because of your support, the work of the Homeless ID Project continues. We recognize and value the support of the
community and pledge to be good stewards of that support.

Since January a total of 3,804 clients have visited the Homeless ID Project seeking help
to obtain documents needed to end their homelessness. Each one has a unique story,
but they all have one thing in common. Without an ID they are stuck. Matthew lost his
documents and understood that there was no forward progress without them. He knew
that he could not gain employment or pursue any of the other things needed to end his
homelessness and renew his journey. According to Matthew, “If it’s current, then it’s
time to handle your business.” Matthew is staying at La Frontera Center and was told
that a visit to Homeless ID Project in the Brian Garcia Welcome Center on the Human
Services Campus would be the place to start. Because of your support we were able to
help Matthew get the documents he needs to move on. Matthew plans to pay it forward
by helping those who walk where he now walks.


